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The LaRue County Cattlemen’s meeting will be on 

Tuesday, November 8th at 

7:00 pm at the LaRue County 

Extension Office. The speaker 

is Jim Akers from Bluegrass 

Stockyards and they are also 

sponsoring the meal. We do 

ask that you please bring a 

dessert to share.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Daniel Carpenter, LaRue County Extension Agent for                  
Agriculture & Natural Resources Education 
Email: daniel.carpenter@uky.edu 

There will be a sheep and goat meeting on Tuesday, 

November 22nd at 6:30 pm at the LaRue County      

Extension Office. We will be discussing Temple 

Grandin’s tips for handling 

sheep properly and we will 

also set a date for a lamb   

processing program. This   

program will count for         

educational credit towards 

the CAIP program and we will 

have some food for a light 

meal. There will be open    

discussion at the end of the meeting as usual too so 

bring any questions you may have about small         

ruminants! 



LaRue County 
PO Box 210, 807 Old Elizabethtown Road 
Hodgenville, KY 42748-0210 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

The Cooperative Extension Service prohibits            
discrimination in its programs and employment on the 
basis of race, color, age, sex, religion,  disability, or 
national origin. To file a complaint of discrimination, 
contact Tim West, UK College of Agriculture, Food and 
Environment,  859-257-3879, Dr. Sonja Feist-Price or 
Terry Allen, UK Office of Institutional Equity and Equal 
Opportunity, 859-257-8927,or the USDA, Director 
Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W Whitten Bldg., 
14th& Independence Ave. SW, Washington, DC 20250-
9410 (866) 632-9992.  

The College of Agriculture, Food and Environment is an Equal Opportunity             
Organization with respect to education and employment and authorization to      
provide research, education information and other services only to individuals and 
institutions that function without regard to economic or social status and will not 
discriminate on the bases of race, color, ethnic origin, creed, religion,  political belief, 
sex, sexual orientation, gender identity,  gender expression, pregnancy, marital    
status,   genetic information, age, veteran status, or physical or mental                    
disability.  Inquiries regarding compliance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964, Title IX of the Educational Amendments, Section 504 of the                  
Rehabilitation Act and other related matter should be directed to Equal Opportunity 
Office, College of Agriculture, Food and Environment, University of Kentucky, Room S
-105, Agriculture Science Building, North Lexington, Kentucky 40546.   

The Extension Office will be closed Thursday, November 24th and Friday, November 25th for the           
Thanksgiving Holiday. 

https://larue.ca.uky.edu/files/b_m_award_of_excell_nominee_form_for_jan_2023.pdf . 

If you would like to nominate an individual or group for the annual Bobby McDowell Award of Excellence for leadership 
or community service, nominations are due by January 6, 2023. Nomination forms are available at the Extension Office 
or on our website at               

https://larue.ca.uky.edu/files/b_m_award_of_excell_nominee_form_for_jan_2023.pdf

